
Community Council Minutes 

May 4, 2016 

*Discussed Master Schedule for 2016-17 school year:  Will finalize by June 28, 2016.  The 

Science Dept. will be having some changes in staff.  Need a half time position filled, that we 

don’t know we can fill.   

*Community Council Elections:  Dave Holt will send a letter to parents the beginning of 

Summer about Community Council delegations.  During SEPs September 20-21 there will be an 

election for those who would like to be voting members of the Community Council.  Any parent 

or guardian is always welcome to come and participate in Community Council, but if a person 

wants a voice to vote on where money is to be spent within the school, they need to be 

elected.  Community Council decides how $40,000 of school money will be spent each year.  It 

is a great way to be an active part in your community and in your child’s school. 

 

 

People in attendance were: 

Shelly Fancom (parent) 

Laurann Wilkey (parent) 

Rebecca Hall (parent) 

Garth Harris (parent) 

Dave Holt (principal) 

Rebecca Ibarra (vice principal) 

Justin Maddocks (teacher) 

Ken Woods (teacher) 

Linda Arnold (parent liaison) 


